
 

 

Welcome back everyone and a happy 2016! 

 

There was a fantastic crowd at this week’s meeting. I am not sure if everyone was there to listen to Senior 

Constable Geoff Capper, or just excited to be back at Rotary, either way it was a fun meeting.  

 

 
 

Geoff ran through some important safety issues relevant for our traffic marshalling ahead of the Tour Down 

Under (TDU). He told us that we can direct traffic, but have no authority to enforce it, although the Police 

could report someone for a flagrant breach of our directives.  Safety should be our number one concern. There 

are many hazards on the road, not only cars, but over excited cyclists, sun/glare, undulating surfaces, weather, 

judging the speed of cars and pedestrians. 

 

If you have not been a road marshal at the TDU, before it is a bustling day of ensuring VIPs get to where they 

need to and spectators are directed.  Wearing a high visibility jacket and standing in an appropriate spot makes 

the job of marshalling a lot easier. The Campbelltown City Council are very good at supplying vests, and 

ensuring everyone is hydrated and happy. 

 

 
 



 

The advice given when signalling traffic to stop, is to place your hand out in a stop sign above shoulder 

height and with all your fingers pointing towards the ceiling.  Be assertive with your signals so the driver has 

no doubt what you are signalling.  If the driver is ignoring your advice, you cannot stop them, but note down 

their details and report them to the police. In the case of the TDU, it is unlikely we will need to stop traffic. 

 

Positions for marshalling on Thursday will be emailed out to volunteers over the weekend - please let Mina 

know if the times do not suit you ASAP so we can finalise the roster. 

 

Some other notices…. 

 

• Last week, Gary and Marie Lockwood, celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary…..big congratulations 

guys!! 

• If you wish to order a new club t-shirt or hat please let Ian Coat know. 

• Pauline is taking charge of the club’s 20th birthday celebrations in May - please let her know if you would 

like to help out. 

 



 

Chairperson:  Julie 

Steward 1: Colin 

Steward 2 Ian Carman 

Tech Setup: 

Greeter 

Greg 

Kirsty 

 

 

1) Today you are you, that is truer than true. There is no one alive who is Youer than You. 

2) Why fit when you were born to stand out? 

3) You have brains in your head. You have feet in your shoes. You can steer yourself in any direction you 

choose. 

4) Be who you are and say what you feel, because those who mind don’t matter and those who matter 

don’t mind. 

5) Today I shall behave, as if this is the day I will be remembered.  



 

 

• Thursday 21st January - Please put it in your diary as we will need good numbers again to help with the 

Tour Down Under marshalling and catering. 

 

• 6th February, 6.30pm for 7.30pm start @ Goodwood Institute theatre, 166 Goodwood Rd = Isaac Lomman 

Hypnotist, organised by RC Kent Town, raising money for Shelter Box.  Tickets are $30 before Christmas 

and $35 after. http://www.trybooking.com/Booking/BookingEventSummary.aspx?eid=166620  

 

• 19th February is the 50th Birthday celebrations for RC Campbelltown. More details to follow. 

 

• 5th March, RC Campbelltown are hosting an event to mark International Women’s Day. More details to 

follow. 

 

• 16th April till 22nd May = Renmark to City 4 CF. The club is supporting friend of Rotary, Susan Gascoine who 

is walking in aid of her 8 year old grand daughter who has CF. Susan’s goal is to raise $10,000. She would 

appreciate any support - big or small: renmarktocity4cf@internode.on.net 

 

• IT’S THE CLUB’S 20TH BIRTHDAY 14TH MAY…..we are looking at having a dinner and some drinks together 

so please pencil this is for this Saturday night. 

 

• The Reel Event 2016 - this is the club’s big fundraiser for the year and will be on 25th May 2016. 

 

• District Conference - 28th April till 1st May. RENMARK.  Confirm now for Early Bird rates. 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Mina Ward 

    

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill

    

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill

    

        



 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

    

 

 

 

 

    

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

1.00pm Norwood Norwood Town Hall George St, Norwood 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensington Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 

6.30pm Burnside The Feathers Hotel Glynburn Rd, Burnside 

6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings

    

 

  



 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 

The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 

and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 

The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 

 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 

 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 

 
 

 


